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Comments: I am very concerned about the Foothills Landscape Project.  Our natural resources belong to all of us

and should not be up for sale to corporations and private interests.  The air we breathe is dependent on the

health of our trees and other plants.  The FLP does not merit the public to utilize the established NEPA process.

Our ecosystems are incredibly complex.  We should not allow corporations to come in and upset the balance of

the Southern Appalachians. When we think about long term productivity, we will do everything we can to protect

the foothills Landscape. 

 

It is our sacred duty to protect these rich natural treasures and pass them on to our children, grandchildren, and

great grandchildren unharmed.  


